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NEWSLETTER 
7th May 2021 

 

Looking Forward 
 
Miss Sturt 
It is with a sad heart that I announce that Miss Sturt will be leaving us shortly. She came to the school as an apprentice TA 
some 7 years ago and I have really enjoyed seeing her in the various classrooms working so professionally with the children 
and other staff. 
It is with a happy heart however that I know she is moving on to an exciting new challenge and I know I speak on behalf of the 
governors, staff and children when I wish her well in her new role. 
Miss Sturt’s last day will be on 4th June 2021. 
 
Year 6 – Standon Bowers 
The last update I had said that we were on schedule to go to Phase III of lockdown easing so it seems odds on that Standon 
Bowers is a go! 
 
KSII Door 
Just to let you know that children who use the KSII door at the start and end of day will be using the main entrance until we 
can fix or replace it. 
The door can still be used as an emergency exit we are just trying to keep its use to a minimum until it is repaired. 
 

Looking Back 
 
Year 6 
Thank you for sharing your work this week with the rest of the school. It was lovely to hear singing in the hall again and to see 
the wonderful costumes that everyone wore. I hope you all had a lovely day. 
 
As always, I will always do my best to speak to you about any concerns you may have on the day so please feel free to 
approach me, either on the playground or book an appointment if you prefer.  

 

Mr B Wilken 


